75 Francis Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02115

November 5, 2008

RE: Erdreich White Fine Arts/Elizabeth Erdreich White

To Whom It May Concern:

Elizabeth provided artwork selection and advisory services for our new state of the art
Cardiovascular Center, the Carl J. and Ruth Shapiro Cardiovascular Center. This center is singular
in New England in that it provides a single point of care to all our cardiovascular patients and is
therefore heavily trafficked.

Elizabeth was engaged over five years ago by a Brigham and Women’s donor to assist in the
selection of artwork for our Pavilion suite. This donor was also involved in our new building.
From the start, Elizabeth understood and helped us realize our desire to provide our patients with
intelligent and beautifully executed artwork to foster a healing environment. Elizabeth focused our
inter-disciplinary selection team on choosing works that hold great interest individually as well as
in our larger collection. Elizabeth was able to gently guide art experts and novices alike. She was
sensitive to the nuisances of our needs and was able to adjust quickly. Elizabeth maintained a
clear vision of where the aesthetic of the collection needed to go, and provided us with access to
many wonderful pieces of art. Our collection is comprised of nearly 100 works.

Elizabeth is incredibly organized and took on this complex and time-consuming project with
enthusiasm and care.

I have no doubt that she will make an excellent partner in any art selection process. We have
received so many positive comments about the artwork in the Shapiro Center that we have
expended our art program. :

I would be happy to discuss my experiences working with Elizabeth, please feel free to contact
me.

Sincerely
/’W

T

Jennifer A. Nadelson
Director Clinical Services
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BRIGHAM AND
WOMEN’'S HOSPITAL

75 Francis Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02115

May 5, 2011

Re:  Recommendation from Brigham and Women’s Hospital for Erdriech White Fine Art, for
Fine Art Consulting Services Rendered on the Multi-disciplinary Ambulatory Care
Center Project at Patriot Place in Foxborough, MA

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter of recommendation for Elizabeth Erdriech White and Erdriech White Fine Art.
Elizabeth was chosen [from among a group of four art consulting firms], as the project art
consultant on Brigham and Women’s, Multi-disciplinary Ambulatory Care Center Project at
Patriot Place in Foxborough, a three-floor, 75,000 sf mixed clinical facility, which was
completed in February, 2009.

Our scope called on a full range of requirements including: help with understanding differing
approaches to art selection, placement, scheduling, budgeting, art acquisition and installation.
Elizabeth offered a turn-key approach for us. Her confidence inspiring manner made decision
making easy and her implementation was well done. Her work was completed on time and on
budget. We would hire her again without hesitation,

Stephen M. Dempsey

Director of Planning and Constriiction
Brigham and Women’s Hospital
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